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1. Professional development 
Articles 
Using literature - an introduction 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/using-literature-introduction 
 
Teenagers and literature 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/teenagers-and-literature 
 

Magazine 
Vicky Saumell - Approaching literature with an open mind 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/blogs/vicky-saumell/vicky-saumell-approaching-literature-open-mind 
 

2. Publications 
Milestones in ELT 
Teaching literature overseas: Language-based approaches 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/teaching-literature-overseas-language-based-approaches 

 

English in the world: Teaching and learning the language and literatures 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/english-world-teaching-and-learning-language-and-literatures 
 

Resources books 
BritLit - Using literature in EFL classrooms 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/britlit-using-literature-efl-classrooms 

 

3. Teaching resources 
Lesson Plans  
Literature is Great 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/literature-great 
 
George and the dragon 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/george-and-dragon 

 

UK history and literature 
Shakespeare 
Othello 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/othello 
Lies in Shakespeare's Othello 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/lies-shakespeares-othello 
 
Macbeth  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/macbeth 
Violence in Shakespeare's Macbeth 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/violence-shakespeares-macbeth 
Lady Macbeth and How to Get What You Want 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/lady-macbeth-and-how-get-what-you-want 
 
Shakespeare and love: Romeo and Juliet 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeare-and-love-romeo-and-juliet 
Romeo and Juliet - the world's favourite love story 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/romeo-and-juliet-worlds-favourite-love-story 
Shakespeare's Romeo and Juliet 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeares-romeo-and-juliet 
Such Tweet Sorrow 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/such-tweet-sorrow 
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Lies in Shakespeare's Much Ado About Nothing 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/lies-shakespeares-much-ado-about-nothing 
Shakespeare's Much Ado About Nothing 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeares-much-ado-about-nothing 
Disguise in Shakespeare’s Much Ado About Nothing 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/disguise-shakespeares-much-ado-about-nothing 
 
Mercy in Shakespeare's The Merchant of Venice 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/mercy-shakespeares-merchant-venice 
Money in The Merchant of Venice by Shakespeare 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/money-merchant-venice-shakespeare 
 
Propaganda and Shakespeare’s Richard III 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/propaganda-and-shakespeares-richard-iii 
 
The Tragedy of Hamlet 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/tragedy-hamlet 
Shakespeare's Hamlet 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeares-hamlet 
To be or not to be... 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/be-or-not-be 

 

A Midsummer Night’s Dream in Pictures 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/midsummer-nights-dream-pictures 
 
Shakespeare's The Tempest 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeares-tempest 
 
Shakespeare and tragedy 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeare-and-tragedy 
Shakespeare and comedy 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeare-and-comedy 

Shakespeare and love  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeare-and-love 

Shakespeare and Money  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeare-and-money 

Shakespeare and Violence  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeare-and-violence-0 

Shakespeare's idioms 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeares-idioms 

Shakespeare and Manipulation  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/shakespeare-and-manipulation 

Women in Shakespeare’s plays  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/women-shakespeares-plays 

Prejudice in Shakespeare’s work and times  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/prejudice-shakespeares-work-and-times 
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Jane Austen 

Heroes and villains in Pride and Prejudice  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/heroes-and-villains-pride-and-prejudice 
Places in Pride and Prejudice 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/places-pride-and-prejudice 

Playing Pride and Prejudice  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/playing-pride-and-prejudice 

Love and marriage in Pride and Prejudice  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/love-and-marriage-pride-and-prejudice 

Pride and Prejudice and the Regency world  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/pride-and-prejudice-and-regency-world-0 

Jane Austen’s Emma  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/jane-austens-emma 

Jane Austen’s Mansfield Park  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/jane-austens-mansfield-park 

Jane Austen's Northanger Abbey  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/jane-austens-northanger-abbey 

Jane Austen's Persuasion  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/jane-austens-persuasion 
 
Charles Dickens 
Bleak House 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/bleak-house  
A Tale of Two Cities 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/tale-two-cities  
Great Expectations: Pip and Magwitch 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/great-expectations-pip-and-magwitch 
David Copperfield and Miss Betsey 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/david-copperfield-and-miss-betsey 
A Christmas Carol 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/christmas-carol 
Scrooge 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/scrooge 
Oliver Twist 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/oliver-twist 
Little Dorrit 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/little-dorrit 
Nickleby 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/nickleby 
Sikes 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/sikes 
Little Nell 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/little-nell 
 
Dylan Thomas 
Season poems 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/season-poems 
Life poems 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/life-poems 
Short stories 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/short-stories 
Fern Hill 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/fern-hill 
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Stories and poems 
Little Red Riding Hood 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/little-red-riding-hood 
Thumbprint stories 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/thumbprint-stories 
Storytelling: Carnival crime 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/storytelling-carnival-crime 
Using a story: Miko the monkey 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/using-story-miko-monkey 
A Handful of Poems by Tony Mitton 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/handful-poems-tony-mitton 
Down by the Cool of the Pool 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/down-cool-pool 
Walking through the Jungle 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/walking-through-jungle 
Jack and the beanstalk 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/jack-and-beanstalk 
Old MacDonald had a farm 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/old-macdonald-had-farm 
Colours: What is pink? 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/colours-what-pink 
Polar bear story 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/polar-bear-story 
Six Blind Men and the Elephant 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/six-blind-men-and-elephant 
Anna's wet day out 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/annas-wet-day-out 
Little Beauty 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/little-beauty 
Rain 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/rain 
What if? 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/what-if 
Susan Laughs 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/susan-laughs 
Is it because? 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/it-because 
The Very Busy Spider 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/very-busy-spider 
Tusk Tusk 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/tusk-tusk 
Peas! 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/peas 
Dinosaur Dig 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/dinosaur-dig 
Monster shopping trip 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/monster-shopping-trip 
Ali and the magic carpet 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/ali-and-magic-carpet 
Superhero High 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/superhero-high 
The princess and the dragon 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/princess-and-dragon 
Goldilocks and the three bears 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/goldilocks-and-three-bears-0 
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A Dog Day 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/dog-day 
Wild 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/wild 
What can it be? 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/what-can-it-be 
 

4. News and events 
Webinars for teachers  
Using children's literature as mirrors, windows and sliding glass doors in primary ELT  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/using-childrens-literature-mirrors-windows-and-sliding-glass-
doors-primary-elt 
 
Using literature for language learning  
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/using-literature-language-learning 
 
Gail Ellis: Using children’s literature to teach children English 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/gail-ellis-using-childrens-literature-teach-children-english 
 
Nurturing emotional intelligence through literature 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/nurturing-emotional-intelligence-through-literature 
 
Eyes Open - Celebrating Diversity in YL Literature 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/eyes-open-celebrating-diversity-yl-literature 
 
Using literature - Fitch O'Connell 
https://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/using-literature-fitch-oconnell 
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